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Sirs, I am concerned that the new proposals have not been examined properly by those of us who will be
devasted by this development
I think the application should be withdrawn and put again clearly to concerned locals
There are too many unknowns
Many of us are deeply concerned with Brexit and possible difficulty in importing food that our valuable
farmland will be stolen and the loss of it will result in lack
Margaret Cornell
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